
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

It’s hard to believe we are already at the end of the Spring term and two thirds of the way through 

this academic year. It has certainly been a strange one, but we are so proud of how well our Year 8 

students have coped with all of the ups, downs and uncertainties this term has thrown at them. This 

week we have recognised and celebrated lots and lots of our fabulous students in the end of term 

assembly and I’d like to share some of their names and achievements with you also below.  

Before I do so though I would just like to thank you for all your support this term; the Year 8 team is 

really grateful for everything you’ve done to support your daughter’s home learning and their return 

to school also. We would like to wish 

each and every one of you a wonderful 

Easter break and hope that you and your 

daughter will be able to rest, relax and 

enjoy spending some more time with 

friends and loved ones as lockdown 

restrictions begin to ease. 

Best wishes, 

Ms Kelly-Smith, Mrs Oladokun and the 

Year 8 team. 

 

 

In the last 4 weeks of face to face school we had 136 different Golden Ticket winners in Year 8! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Congratulations to all our Golden Ticket winners- but an especially big congratulations to the 

following students for being awarded the most Golden Tickets since March 8th: 

 

 

Millie G 8RW2 

Chloe L 8RW1 

Catherine M 8RD1  

 

Every term we select one Golden Ticket winner’s name at random to receive a gift voucher from 

Mr Devenney. The voucher winner for this term is: 

Abigail O 8PK2! Congratulations Abigail- we hope you enjoy spending your voucher. 

 

The students with the most achievement points for effort and attainment this term are: 

Riley B 8RD2  

Madiha I 8HL2 

Congratulations to both of you- please 

keep up all your hard work next term! 

 

The students with most achievement points for going above and beyond in lessons and around 

school are: 

Thaarika B 8PK2 

Thushara G 8RD2 

Tiya P 8PK2 

Alishba W 8HL1 

Congratulations to all of you and please 

continue your hard work and excellent attitudes next term! 

 



 

Technology lessons and equipment 

Due to Covid protocols the Technology department is unable to 

share equipment as it usually would with students and we 

therefore ask that you purchase a pair of scissors and a glue stick 

for your daughter to use in these lessons. If you have any concerns 

about providing these items for your daughter please let your 

daughter’s technology teacher know via email (all staff email 

addresses are on the school website).   

 

Uniform Reminders 



 



 
 

Dear  



 

 

 

 

 

 



PE and Dance kit expectations 

PE 

 School PE polo top 

 School PE shorts  

 Long navy socks 

 Trainers 

Dance 

 School PE polo top 

 School PE shorts or plain black leggings 

Optional  

 School tracksuit bottoms/plain black or navy joggers. 

 School PE hoodie only. 

 Plain black or navy under layer (skin). 

Students are not allowed to wear the following: 

 Any non-school hoodie (For example, a Nike hoodie). 

 Only blazers and school jumpers can be worn over PE kit to and from school. 

 No school jumpers are to be worn during PE lesson. 

Students wearing any incorrect uniform will be receive a 30 minute centralised 

detention on that day. 

PE and Dance kit is only to be worn on days they have these timetabled 

lessons. 

 

 


